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Hello Parents/Guardians: 

The College Board recently announced significant changes to the AP exam 
ordering process, deadlines, late fees, and cancellation fees that will be 
mandated for all schools and all students in the 2019-2020 school year. This 
school year, students will be required to register for their exam(s) significantly 
earlier.  

*Registration window: Monday, September 9, 2019 - Friday, October 4, 2019.  

In the first week of school, all students enrolled in an AP course have created 
a college board account. Additionally, they have joined their AP class section 
online and selected whether they are planning to participate in the AP Exam. 
Students current selection does not mean they are committed/registered for 
that choice until their AP form and payment have been received in the 
guidance office.  

Students will receive a form in their AP class to indicate which AP Exam (s) 
they are taking. Students are required to complete the form and return to 
guidance by October 4, 2019 with payment. Cash and checks are accepted. 
Please make checks payable to South Park School District. 

We understand that these changes may cause concern for students 
and parents. Please be aware that these changes are mandated by 
the College Board and are being implemented at all high schools 
nationally.  

Any questions, please feel free to contact me at 
bethany.chicoralewis@sparksd.org or 412.655.3111 (ext 2011). 
 

Respectfully, 

Bethany Chicora-Lewis 
 


